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Comments: I have resided in Arizona most of my life.  Whenever possible I enjoy driving the forest roads in

hopes of seeing the Heber Wild Horses.  Whenever friends of family come to visit it's always on our list of things

to do - to go see the Horses.  They bring money to our town!  People spend money here to go see what's left of

the "wild west".

 

Your proposed management plan is flawed from the first page through to the last.  Anyone agreeing with it only

does so by greed and hatred.

 

I have a map of the Black Mesa Ranger District, dated April 3, 2006. And the Bi-laws footnoted within.  The

Mogollon Mustangs have always been permitted to come and go on the Black Mesa Ranger District and by

Congress of the US Act of 1971, 16 USC sections 1331-1340 which permits free roaming of the individual bands

from Forest Lanes to Clay Springs.  This was essential for their very survival and they ARE a recreational

resource for our tourism from people all over the world that comes to see them.  Many more than 30 horses and

babies have been shot and have suffered horrible deaths!  It will take a century for the species to recover if ever.

Just as our own family losses!  PZP-22 is worse than a bullet.


